
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: January 28, 2019 
 
To: Parish Business Managers 
 
From:  Michael Warren, Controller, Office of Finance 
  
Re: Marketing Document – Incorporation Filing Assistance 

           
 
Several of our parishes have recently received the attached document from a 
marketing organization – not from the State of Georgia – trying to get 
unsuspecting people to send in a check for $135 for some purported service 
they would render.   
 
This marketing organization may be in the business of providing this service, 
but the Chancery recommends that you disregard it as unnecessary marketing.  
With new incorporated entities, other marketing services may be offered that 
are not needed.   
 
In the near future, we will provide an update about what annual filings and 
follow up actions by each parish-incorporated organization are needed.   
 
If you have any questions about this, please contact one of the following in the 
Office of Finance: 
 
Michael Warren: 404-920-7411 
Patrick Warner: 404-920-7410 
Brad Wilson: 404-920-7404 
 
Thank you. 
 
 



 


